
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

March 5, 2021  

To: Senate Committee on Housing and Development; others 

Re: I SUPPORT [HB 2560] and [HB 2363]..."Remote Meetings," YES! "Fake News," Hell NO! 

      I OPPOSE [HB 2745] and [HB 3021]...Racism is still on the march. Multiple languages? English is cheaper.  

 

In re [HB 2560]: Remote meetings should be codified. Saves the planet, prevents sore butt disorders 

associated with uncomfortable seats and you avoid ugly people with bad breath. 

 

 

In re [HB 2363]: Get rid of all the "Fake News" you can. Make penalties severe with any propagation and 

promulgation of any and all misleading information pertaining to elections. 

 

 

 

In re [HB 2745]: continues to institutionalize, by way of incorporation, of systemic racism into Oregon law. 

 

Allows too much information for statistical use on voting trends. 

 

 

 

In re [HB 3021]: People must learn English.  

 

The costs of [HB 3021], the amount of paper; professional translation; printing costs and climate destruction 

does not justify this piece of legislative crap. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ David S. Wall 
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